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FR KEN WRITES 

Our churches will be able soon to reopen for public worship, but this is only provided all the necessary 
precautions are taken. So, we urgently need to have a rota of helpers in place. 
The tasks to be done are: 
Reading, Ministering the Eucharist, Mass servers, Power Point Operators 
Cleaning and dusting, Stewarding, Checking on distancing, Hand sanitising in the narthex. 
 

If you can help in any way please email Louise. There will be a short meeting to brief those concerned 
nearer the time and this will be for Saturday, Sunday and Weekday Masses.  
 
PLACES OF WORSHIP OPEN FOR PRIVATE PRAYER 
St Aidan’s is not currently open for private prayer, but other churches have made arrangements to open. A 
full list, which is organised by Pastoral Area (ours is Chiltern) is on this diocesan webpage: 
https://northamptondiocese.org/reopening-of-our-churches/  
 
NEWS FROM CAFOD 
Last week, CAFOD launched a National Assembly for schools. This amazing assembly can be used both in 
the school setting for collective worship, as well as at home. It is all about CAFOD’s ‘Summer of Hope’ and 
informs, inspires and encourages children, at a time when children may really need it. It is led by 
passionate youths and is a real must-watch! https://cafod.org.uk/News/Events/Summer-hope-assembly  
 
RESTORE HOPE HARVEST SHARE 
Throughout the current Covid-19 crisis, Restore Hope have been working to deliver food packs to needy 
and vulnerable families within our local community. To help in this initiative, they have just launched 
'Harvest Share': they are asking for donations of any surplus homegrown fruit, salad or veg that anyone in 
the congregation may have. All donated homegrown produce will then go into the Fresh Food boxes and 
will be delivered to the families they are supporting. Donations can be dropped off to Restore Hope, 
Latimer Park, HP5 1TU between 10.00am and 5.00pm every Monday and Tuesday. Thank you. 
 
DIARY 

Date Private Mass Mass Intention 

Sunday 28th June SS PETER & PAUL People of the Parish  

Monday 29th June Feria Private Intention 

Tuesday 30th June First Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church Mary Nelson RIP 

Wednesday 1st July Feria Mike Spain and family (Sp Int) 

Thursday 2nd July Feria Camille Rowland RIP 

Friday 3rd July St Thomas Donnie Walsh RIP 

Saturday 4th July Feria Virginia Manning RIP 

Sunday 5th July FOURTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR People of the Parish  
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